


will be presented to the English Department and the College of Arts & Sciences to see if it will 

fit their need and it will be discussed in the next meeting. 

B. PhD in Health Outcomes Research (Hinyard) ï Leslie Hinyard presented a correction 

to a program that was already approved but was originally submitted on the incorrect form. The 

program was submitted on a dual degree form because they only wanted it to be a dual program 

between SLUCOR and the Medical School (MD/PhD). However, in order to have a dual degree 

program, a freestanding degree program must exist. So they are now re-proposing the program 

on its own, with the admissions requirement that they are also enrolled in the Medical School. 

There was some concern that this would conflict with the Health Services Research 

concentration to the Public Health PhD. It was decided that there needed to be letters attached to 

this proposal from Public Health to ensure that this will not compete with any of their existing 

programs. SLUCOR will provide the letters to the committee via email and there will be a vote at 

that time. In a vote via email, GAAC voted 15-0-1 to recommend this proposal. This will be 

sent to CADD for the March meeting. 

C. FYI, Entrepreneurship Law concentration (Miceli) – Toni Miceli informed the 

committee of this new concentration in the School of Law. This is growing out of a new clinical 

opportunity for students who wish to represent small entrepreneurs instead of big corporations, 

for which the Business Transactions concentration was created.  

D. Discontinuation of the MS in BSDP (Scharff) – No-one was present to discuss this. 

 

IV. Announcements  


